
Pulpit Announcements 
Sixth Sunday of Ordinary Time 

February 11, 2024 
 

 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to the Catholic Appeal of South 

Carolina, which is in support of the Bishop’s charities and pastoral outreach. I 

encourage all parishioners to participate in the appeal. 

 

• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in honor of Joe and Arlene 

Branniff’s 40th Wedding Anniversary. Happy Anniversary! 

 

• This Sunday, February 11, at 12:15, we’ll have a Mardi Gras Fellowship. Come 

and join in for some King Cake and fun! 

 

• Our monthly Stations of the Cross for those who have left the Faith will be on 

Monday, February 12, at 7:00 PM. 

 

• The sacred season of Lent begins this Wednesday, February 14. Our Masses for 

Ash Wednesday are 7:00 AM, 9:00 AM, and 11:00 AM. Other than for our 

homebound parishioners and those in care facilities, ashes will only be 

distributed during Masses. Confessions will be available after each Mass. 

Adoration will be held from 12 Noon until 4:00 PM.  

 

• All registered households of Our Lady of Grace are invited to participate in our 

Diocesan Eucharistic Congress on Saturday, April 6. The parish is sponsoring 

buses for the event and will provide free polo shirts. Here’s the registration 

form. Please email or drop off the completed form to the attention of Ryan 

Kubic: rkubic@charlestondiocese.org. 

 

• Lastly, I’m very happy to announce that two Dominican Sisters of Saint Cecilia 

will be participating in the pilgrimage this coming June to the Great Shrines of 

France. I’d like to once again extend an invitation to all parishioners to come 

on the pilgrimage! 
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